
MORNING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Head of Lord’s Table 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist Upstairs 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Closing Prayer 

Greeter/Usher 

Family Greeters 

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table 

Closing Prayer 

WEDNESDAY - Nov. 22 

 

NOV 19 

B. Sallee 

S. Konwent 

J. Santiesteban 

J. Coop 

J. Bowers 

C. Pfeiffer 

S. Vizguerra 

O. Barajas 

M. Farley 

M. Jamieson 

J. Bailey 

D. Collins 

Pettys 

 

G. McCaul 

J. Johnson 

M. Jamieson 

B. Stump 

B. Stump 

D. Sergent 

 

NOV 26 

J. Ravet 

A. Wilson 

C. Charpentier  

T. Jensen 

V. Blinkov 

D. Barajas 

B. Zakem 

C. Wilson 

C. Ebenstiner 

M. Jamieson 

D. Sergent 

D. Collins 

Heaths 

 

J. Johnson 

G. McCaul 

M. Jamieson 

J. Monts 

J. Monts   

 

 

Worship Assignments  

402 5th Street SW 

Puyallup, WA 98371   

 (253) 845-6312 

office@puyallupcofc.org 

www.puyallupcofc.org 
   

Sunday Bible Study: 10 am   Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 
Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

Cont’d 

 

Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 

  

               Chris Bartlett  (253) 537-0734 

 Gene McCaul  (253) 863-1234 

 Bob Sallee  (253) 435-7658 

 Ken Wilson  (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

Deacons: 

               Mark Brown                John Dacca     Hugh Kile 

 Jean Charpentier      James Heath        Javy Santiesteban 

            Denny Collins        Jonathan Holland Jimmy Zakem  

_____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Mark Jamieson                       (270) 776-1944 

Counseling Center: Ken Wilson                      (253) 820-9150 

SIBINW Director:  Bob Stump                           (206) 664-1814 
____________ 

 

Secretary: Carolyn McCaul                                (253) 845-6312 

Bookkeeper: Sue Pedersen                                (253) 848-5538 

 

Nov. 19 AM Sermon: Mark Jamieson - “Putting God 

First” Malachi 3:8-10 

  PM Sermon: Mark Jamieson - “Matthew” 

Class Topics 

Sunday Morning Adults: Auditorium - “Genesis”   
Young Adults: Downstairs SIBI Rm. - “Introductory 

Christian Evidences” 

Wednesday Evening Adults: Auditorium - “A New 
Relationship in  Christ”  

ATTENDANCE 11/12: Bible Classes: 127       Worship: 192       

CONTRIBUTION 11/12: $4,387.00 

AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Oct.: $4,450.50                                                                   

BUILDING FUND Oct.: $1,450.00 

CHANGE CONTRIBUTIONS: $1,628.25 

Speakers and Sermons 

       To Request Recordings: mark.brown77@me.com 

Parable of the Pencil 
 

The Pencil Maker took 

the pencil aside, just 

before putting him into the 

box 

“There are five things 

you need to know,” he told 

the pencil, “before I send 

you out into the world.  Always remember them and 

never forget, and you will become the best pencil 

you can be.” 

“One: You will be able to do many great things, 

but only if you allow yourself to be held in someone’s 

hand.” 

“Two: You will experience a painful sharpening 

from time to time, but you’ll need it to become a 

better pencil.” 

Elder for Nov.: G. McCaul 

Ladies’ Committee for Nov.: C. McCaul & S. Dacca 

Weekly Scripture Memorization:  John 14:6  Jesus said to him, “I 

am the way, the truth, and the life. No one comes to the Father 

except through Me.” 

WELCOME VISITORS! 

November 19, 2017 

Puyallup Youth Group 

All Events listed are for teens/preteens, and their 

families.   Friday Night Alive every 2nd and 4th Friday 

night of the month from 6:00 - 10:00 pm at the 

Charpentier’s house. This is an awesome event for youth 

and families to enjoy fellowship, games and  a meal!  

Bible Bowl 2018: The next Bible Bowl practice will be 

Friday, December 1st, 6:00 pm at the church building.  

The Bible Bowl is open to any child  in 3rd grade 

through high school and will be covering I and II 

Corinthians. Please see Mark or Jennie Brown if you 

have any questions.    

Please contact Jon Holland at 209-233-1319 if you are unable to 

fulfill your assigned position. 

mailto:elders@puyallupcoc.org


Family News (cont’d) 

Family News 

Prayer List (cont’d) 

Prayer List  

“Three: You will be able to correct any mistakes 

you might make.” 

“Four: The most important part of you will always 

be what is on the inside.” 

“And Five: On every surface you are used, you 

must leave your mark.  No matter what the condition, 

you must continue to write.” 

 The pencil understood and promised to 

remember, and went into the box with purpose in its 

heart. 

 

Author Unknown, via BulletinGold 
  

 Please pray for our nation to return to honoring and serving 

God. Pray for the government leaders to lead with Godly 

wisdom. 

 Praise God!  We closed on the property Wednesday, Nov. 

15th.  

 Please pray for our Be the Tree campaign to be successful 

not only in raising needed funds for the new building, but 

also that we would grow spiritually as the body of Christ. 

 Please pray for the people involved in the recent shooting in 

Rancho Tehama, CA. Pray for healing for the injured and 

peace and comfort for those that lost love ones. 

 Audrey’s (Ashley Vizguerra’s friend) son has some sort of 

blood infection or disease. Doctors have ruled out leukemia. 

Please pray for Audrey to have strength and healing for her 

son. Also, pray for Ashley as she ministers to the family. 

 Carmen Carson fractured her ankle. Please pray for quick 

healing for Carmen.  

 Amber Kile will be having medical tests done. Please pray 

for favorable results for Amber.  

 Robyn Zakem will be having medical tests done. Please 

pray for favorable results for Robyn.  

 Praise God! Jimmy Zakem’s surgery went well and he is 

improving every day.  

 Elaine Dahl  is recovering from surgery. Please continue to 

pray for her recovery to go well. 

 Margo, Connie Sergent’s sister, has liver failure and will be 

undergoing some testing. Please pray for favorable results 

and prognosis from the testing. 

 Please pray for Shawna Jank as doctors have given her just 

a couple of years to live. Pray for her to make an impact on 

her family and the people she meets.  

 Please continue to pray for Heidi Petak as doctors have 

found new spots on her lungs. Pray for the treatments to be 

effective in destroying these new spots.  

 Sally, Betty Williams’ sister, is improving every day. Please 

continue to pray her health would improve.  

 The Santiestebans are waiting on results of Ruby’s 

ultrasound on her kidneys. Please pray for favorable results. 

 Please pray that the follow-up to the Guyana medical 

mission trip  will see continued physical healing and 

spiritual growth. 

 Please pray for our many visitors to have open, seeking 

hearts. 

 Our Bible Studies: Private studies with individuals. 

 Our Missionaries: Roman & Johanna Halamicek (Slovakia), 

Clio Eldred (prison ministry), Mountain States Children’s Home 

(Longmont, CO), Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico). 

 SIBI  NW Students:  Bobby Lumpkin. 

 Healthy Babies & Mothers: Courtney Eary. 

 Traveling:  P. Rogers,  J. Bailey, D. Welzmiller, G. McCaul. 

 Pray for Our Military: David Gebbie,  TJ Bostic,  Curtis Ringus, 

Tim Chafins, Kimberly McGuire,  Sergio Vizguerra.  

 Continuing Prayer Concerns: Ida Reiff, Jorene Dake, Clio & 

Marjorie Eldred, Norm & Helen Mellick, Carter & Pat Conrad, 

Darryl & Debra Reitan,  Joe & Erin Davis, Kristi Whitaker, Don 

Jackson, Brian Hevly, Jeanette Thomason, Wendy (Elaine’s co-

worker), Connie Sergent, Jody (Connie’s sister), Sheila (Glenda’s 

niece), Clyde Lanford, Jim & Heidi Petak, Shawna Jank, Arlene 

Luton,  Shirley (Glenda’s sister), Audrey (Glenda’s sister), Chris 

Nuggent, Jan Sears, Dave Williamson, Ken Wilson, Laura Petraski, 

Susan Campbell. 

Be the Tree: There are some important 

dates coming up soon for our Be the Tree 

campaign. Saturday, December 2nd, there 

will be a 24 hour prayer vigil. You can find 

extra prayer request cards by the Be the 

Tree box in the back of the auditorium. Sunday, 

December 10th, will be Commitment Sunday and  

Sunday, December 17th, will be Celebration Sunday.  

Thanksgiving Service: We will be 

having a special Thanksgiving 

service Wednesday, November 22nd, 

6:30 pm.  There will be no Bible classes for that 

Wednesday evening. 

 Meeker Elementary Gift Giving: 

Once again, we will be helping to make 

the holidays a little brighter for some 

children in need.  If you would like to 

help, there is a list on the foyer bulletin board. Please 

sign up to purchase gifts for an individual child or 

family. Please do not wrap the gifts, but include their 

family letter and student number somewhere on the 

gift.  All gifts need to be return by Wednesday, 

December 6th. This is a great way to let our lights 

shine to our neighbors.   

Men’s Breakfast:  The monthly Men’s 

Breakfast will be Saturday, December 

2nd, 8:00 am at the Lakeview church of 

Christ. There is a suggested $4.00 

donation and all proceeds benefit the Delano Bay 

Christian Camp. The host for the month of December 

is the Tacoma church of Christ.   

 


